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Cutting Red Tape to Build More Homes Act, 2024 (Bill 185) –  

Proposed Changes to Planning Act, 1990, Municipal Act, 2001 and 

Provincial Planning Statement 
 

On April 25, 2024 Regional Council made the following decision:  

Council deferred consideration of the report dated April 17, 2024 from the 

Commissioner of Corporate Services and Chief Planner to the May 9, 2024 

Committee of the Whole meeting. 
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